Dear Parent / Carer


HEGARTY MATHS:

During this time where a lot of students are having to study remotely, we have taken the decision to subscribe to Hegarty Maths, and online programme used by many school across the country. It is a great way for those with internet access to catch up, do extra maths work, homework or revise for forthcoming exams. Class teachers can set individual students work matched to their level and give feedback on work done at home; as such, it is a great way to support your child’s maths learning whilst away from school.

Teachers can clearly see what has been attempted, and even the areas that pupils need more help with. All maths topics are covered, and for those wishing to boost their understanding, it really is a fantastic resource.

Please encourage your child to use this resource as much as possible.

Follow the Login details below to get started:

From the website, www.hegartymaths.com, click on Existing users => Student log in
Find your school - start typing - your school should show in the list   (SPRINGWELL LEEDS ACADEMY)

Enter First name, Last name and Date of birth
For a first time login, the system asks you to choose a password which you need to write twice.  Students should always use the same password that they use for their school email login so as they will not forget it.
All subsequent times, students are just asked for their password once.

Should you have any questions regarding Hegarty maths, feel free to contact myself or any member of the maths team here at Springwell Academy.

Yours Sincerely

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr Hilling-Smith – Maths Lead
